
03/12/2024

Dear Mineral Wells Rotary Club,

Thank you for your donation of $3420.00. on 12/07/2023.
These funds will be used for the purpose of helping fund our new sunshade and
seating on the elementary school playground.

We were able to purchase:
46” Square Picnic Table: $1,228.85
Round Steel Umbrella Base: $248.85
4’ Bench: $588.85
11’ Octagon Umbrella: $618.85
32 Gallon Side-Load Trash bin: $728.85
Sub Totaling: $4,003.10 + $624.22 Shipping (minus 20% promotion of $800.62)
Total Cost: $3,826.70

The Travis PTO supplemented the additional $406.70

We appreciate your support of MWISD Travis Elementary.

Sincerely,


